
Historic Preservation Committee City of South Padre 
Island 

Memo 
To: File 

From: Rosa Zapata, CVB Administrative Assistant 

Date: September 29, 2014 

Re: Historic Preservation Committee Meeting Cancelled 

  

The Historic Preservation Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 7, 2014 has 
been cancelled due to lack of quorum.   


